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Dietitians Australia calls on candidates in the 2024 Tasmanian election to increase the dietetic

workforce in community health settings.

By increasing the representation of nutrition and dietetic services across the state we can

improve health for Tasmania and reduce the burden and cost of illness.

Read more in our briefing paper.

For more, read our media release:

o Affordable, nutritious food not sweet enough for an election commitment in Tasmania?

Get in touch

If you have questions about our Tasmanian election priority, contact us at

policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au.



https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/sites/default/files/2024-03/20240313%20Dietitians%20Australia_%20TAS%20Election%20Priority.pdf
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/node/556
mailto:policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au

